

Andersen, James

From: Bowman, Gregory *EDD*
Sent: Thursday, February 03, 2011 4:55 PM
To: Brock, Kathryn
Cc: Andersen, James
Subject: SOARCA Meeting

We just had a meeting between Mike, Brian Sheron, and other RES staff on the SOARCA extension request I discussed in the turnover sheet I gave you. I mentioned that we had requested a TA briefing on SOARCA for the first week in March, and that we're still waiting on the Chairman's office to let us know if they can support the proposed times.

At our meeting today, the decision was made to go forward with the extension request, which would revise the due date for SOARCA from July to December, but to try to move the TA briefing up a couple weeks so we could brief them on this before the request gets sent to them. Patricia Santiago told me she'd send us a couple new dates, which we'll need to provide to SECY.

I'm getting ready to head home. Can you get the revised dates to SECY whenever Pat sends them? I know this might create some questions, so if you'd prefer to wait, I can take care of it on Monday.